
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Monday 24th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Changes to Tutor Groups – September 2019 

I am writing to inform you of changes to the tutor system within school as of September 2019. 

As the school is increasing in size, with another new Year 7 intake of 150 students, the number 

of tutor groups now needs to increase to ensure our personalised approach continues. 

Therefore, each House will now have seven tutor groups (instead of six) with approximately 

25 students in each tutor group. Each tutor group is carefully considered, taking age, gender, 

strengths and interests into account. The tutor group moves will only take place within Houses 

– no student will be moving out of their current House. This means that approximately 20 

students will move tutor group to form the new tutor group in each House. 

In tutor time this week students are being introduced to and consulted upon regarding this 

process and they may discuss this with you because of this consultation. Once we have agreed 

the appropriate changes we will discuss with students and write to the parents of those 

students that are affected to inform them of the changes. 

If you would like any further information, please contact myself and I will endeavour to assist. 

Yours faithfully, 

C Barlow 

Mrs C Barlow 

(Assistant Headteacher – Progress and Intervention, Director of English) 

 
 
 


